
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Expressing Love & Community:  

The RCY Valentine Booth 
The Red Cross Youth Organization (RCY) of Southville International School and Colleges 
(SISC) spread love and cheer this Valentine's season with a heartwarming booth held at the Lux 
Hall Hallway on February 17-18, 2025. The booth, bustling with activity, offered students a 
delightful escape with a fun game and a dedicated expression booth. 

Students participated in the Valentine-themed game, testing their luck and winning exciting 
prizes. The air was filled with laughter and friendly competition, fostering camaraderie and a 
sense of community. Alongside the game, the expression booth provided a unique platform for 
students to share their thoughts and feelings. The booth quickly became a tapestry of emotions, 
showcasing the diverse range of feelings within the student body. 

The RCY recognized the importance of providing avenues for students to express themselves. 
In a busy academic environment, it can be challenging for students to find the time and space to 
articulate their thoughts and feelings. The Valentine booth, with its expression corner, offered a 
creative and safe outlet. It allowed students to connect with others through shared sentiments, 
fostering a sense of belonging and understanding. Whether expressing affection for a friend, 
appreciation for a teacher, or simply reflecting on the meaning of Valentine's Day, the booth 
encouraged self-expression and emotional well-being. The RCY believes that nurturing 
emotional intelligence is just as important as academic growth, and this event was a testament 
to their commitment to holistic student development. The success of the Valentine booth 
underscored the students' enthusiasm for such initiatives and the RCY's dedication to creating a 
vibrant and supportive school community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


